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Subject Dr. Arthur Ellis of NSF to give next Provostial Lecture

Colleagues, 

Dr. Arthur B. Ellis, Director of the Division of Chemistry at the 
National Science Foundation, is our latest speaker in the Provost's 
Lecture Series. His lecture is entitled: "Real-Time Chemistry: 
Partnerships with the National Science Foundation" and it will be 
held in Room 412, Graduate Chemistry Building, at 2:00 pm on Friday, 
November 1st.

I very much hope you will be able to join me. Please pass along this 
information to anyone you feel may be interested in attending. 

Thank you,
Robert McGrath
Provost and Executive Vice Present for Academic Affairs
 


